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Q1.  What type of funding will be supporting this project? 

A1.  The folding bicycle rental service project will be funded by a State grant. The grant 

deadline has been extended to June 2019, so there should be plenty of time for rental 

service development and launch.   

 

Q2. What are the lighting, solar exposure, and anchoring conditions at the three stations that 

will be targeted for initial program launch (Sacramento, Davis, and Oakland Jack London)? 

Any concerns for installations near the historic train depot at Davis station? 

A2. Lighting (ambient and night) and solar exposure at all three stations are generally good, 

however, conditions may differ depending on specific areas in the overall station area. 

CCJPA will work with selected vendor and station owners to identify preferred installation 

location for rental locker units at individual stations. Anchoring substrate for all three 

stations are expected to be concrete. No specific concerns for installations near the train 

depot at Davis, except if rental locker units are touching the building; this assumption will 

be checked with City of Davis after starting project. 

 

Q3. Will there be any helmet requirements for users of the folding bicycle rental service? 

A3. No.  

 

Q4. Have specific folding bike rental locker locations been decided at the initial three stations? 

A4. City of Sacramento has identified possible locations for folding bike rental units at the 

Sacramento Valley Station, but no locations have been discussed for Davis or Oakland 

Jack London.   


